
  

 

  
 

 

IPATS supports the transfer of critically ill infants and children (aged 4 weeks to 16 

years) from a referring hospital to the Paediatric Intensive Care Unit (PICU) in Our 

Lady’s Children’s Hospital Crumlin or Temple Street Children’s University Hospital. 

 

 

Hours of Service 

Monday to Friday 

   

Last call: 16:00hrs (17.00hrs Greater Dublin area) 
 

 

http://www.picu.ie/

